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22VAC40-880. Child Support Enforcement Program 

 

The Department of Social Services appreciated the opportunity to comment on the initial 

Economic Impact Analysis, and the Department of Planning and Budget’s posting of a revised 

EIA in response.  However, the Department of Social Services is not in complete concurrence 

with the revised EIA and looks forward to receiving public comment on the proposed regulation. 


